
 

 

January 25, 2019 

 

 

Dear Participating Hospitals, 

 

As part of the Private Hospital Directed Payment (PHDP) Program, the California Department of 

Health Care Services (DHCS) has asked Plans/Hospitals to report the contract status for each line 

included in their December 2018 volume chart for Phase I.  

 

Plans must identify whether the contract status was: 

1. Contracted (C) 

2. Non-Contracted (NC) 

3. Hospital-to-Hospital (H) 

 

The file has been uploaded to the sFTP site. Please have your designated contact for sFTP access 

the documents. Your organization must review the data and provide any corrections by 

January 30, 2019. In order to provide your corrections, please provide edits directly onto the file 

and upload the edited document to the sFTP site and send an email to PNMProjects@lacare.org 

in order to alert appropriate staff managing the contract flagging efforts. A lack of response from 

your organization by the stated deadline of January 30, 2019 will be understood as an acceptance 

of contract status designated by L.A. Care and we will proceed with submission to DHCS. 

 

As previously mentioned in prior webinars and distributed documents, L.A. Care Health Plan 

(L.A. Care) must submit one (1) consolidated file of all flagged services to DHCS by February 1, 

2019. Further, this process will be repeated again in March 2019 once L.A. Care has received 

new files from the State. 

 

Please direct questions to the designated inbox for PHDP-related inquiries at 

PNMProjects@lacare.org.  

 

We thank you for your participation and collaboration. 

 

 

 

 

Edward Calles 

Senior Director, Network Development 

Provider Network Management 
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